
Thursday January 27 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Kenyon Churchwell is the interim DC government Community Liaison for Ward 3.  His 
job is to help you when you are having problems getting what you need from the District 
government.  You can contact him at Kenyon.churchwell@dc.gov. 
 
The Stanford in Washington Art Gallery is hosting Festival des Artistes: Diplomacy 
Through Art.  This exhibition of paintings, photography, jewelry and ceramics 
showcases the amateur and professional artistic talents of Washington's diplomatic 
community.  The exhibit runs from January 25 until March 22 at 2655 Connecticut Ave. 
 
The National Park Service proposes to rehabilitate a 3.7-mile section of Rock Creek 
Trail from Broad Branch Road to M Street, including a 3,000 foot segment of the Rose 
Park Trail, and a spur along Piney Branch Parkway from Beach Drive to Arkansas 
Avenue.  An Environmental Assessment and Assessment of Effects will be prepared to 
analyze the potential impacts of a range of alternatives on the natural, cultural and 
human environment.  There is an informational public meeting to present the 
alternatives under consideration for inclusion in the EA at National Zoo Visitor Center on 
Wednesday, February 23 from 6 to 8 pm.  You may submit comments on the proposed 
action and identify potential issues or concerns at http://parkplanning.nps.gov/. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
Hear about studies and recommendations to improve Connecticut Avenue from 
Connecticut Avenue Pedestrian Action, Cleveland Park Streetscape and Pedestrian 
Improvement Project, Rock Creek West Livability Study and UDC Campus Plan.  MPD 
Second District Commander Michael Reese and MPD Traffic Enforcement Manager 
Lisa Sutter will discuss the role of enforcement in ensuring the safety of pedestrians and 
drivers along Connecticut.  Tuesday February 1st, 7 pm at Adas Israel Congregation 
(2850 Quebec St). 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
the next meeting will be on Wednesday, February 2nd, 7:30 pm at Stanford 
(Connecticut Ave and Woodley Rd).  All are welcome. 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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